PSABA Membership Meeting Minutes
e March 12, 2025 at 5:30

President Cathy Stewart called the meeting to order at 5:33 p.m. The meeting was held at the Bark
Shanty Community Center.

PSABA Board Officer attendance: President: Cathy Stewart; Vice President: Dan Finn (Sanilac
Coffee & Sanilac County Historical Museum); Treasurer: Julie Stolicker (Independent agent),
Secretary: Beverly Dear (Sanilac District Library) and Trustee: John Kane (Huron Shores Golf
Club).

Member attendance: Karen O’Mara (Thumb Bank & Trust).

A motion was made by Dan Finn and seconded by John Kane to approve agenda after removing
Committee Reports: Antique Boat Show, Fall Festival, Festival of Lights and Trunk or Treat.
Approved.

Karen O’Mara made the motion seconded to approve the Minutes of the February 20, 2025 meeting
and Dan Finn. Carried.

The balance of the PSABA General Fund is $10,856.96. The Music In the Park balance is
$12,397.92

Discussion was held about an email from Julie Fagan expressing her concern about naming the
FaceBook business profiles “Rumble in Port Sanilac”. John Kane, PR Committee Chair, said that
the title, “Rumble In Port Sanilac”, was suggested because Bonnie Rumble would be interviewing
the business owners while he did the video recording. Their intention is to visit every business and
organization in Port Sanilac.

Beautification: discussion about updating barrels on the four corners and adding half barrels in the
‘squares’.

Music In The Park: Donations are being received for snack sponsors. The raffle calendar is being
prepared.

PR: John Kane reported that the 2025 Visitor’s Guides are printed and ready for pick-up March
13. If businesses are interested in ads in the radio magazines, the same graphics may be used.

Discussion: Port Sanilac has the largest sail boat harbor in Michigan. There is interest in reviving
the Port Huron to Port Sanilac regatta. The Michigan Catamaran group is also interested in a
regatta. Suggestion: make Port Sanilac the sailing capital of Michigan.

The Board Election will be held at the April 9™ meeting. The expiring terms are: Beverly Dear,
Dan Finn and Julie Stolicker.

A motion to adjourn at 6:35 p.m. was made by John Kane and seconded by Julie Stolicker.
Approved.

Respectfully submitted,
Beverly, Dear, Secretary



